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GORILLA MINERALS CORP.

1177 West Hastings Street, Suite 2000
Vancouver, BC V6E 2K3

GORILLA MINERALS TERMINATES OPTION AGREEMENT
WITH DEFIANT MINERALS

Vancouver, BC, October 2, 2012 — Gorilla Minerals Corp. (“Gorilla”) announces that the
Option Agreement (the “Agreement”) between Gorilla and Defiant Minerals Corp. (“Defiant”)
dated April 30, 2012 pursuant to which Defiant was granted the right to acquire an interest in
certain mineral claims located in the Wellesley Lake area in the west central region of the
Yukon Territories has been terminated.

On October 1, 2012, the Company gave Defiant notice that the Agreement has been
terminated as a result of failure of Defiant to make required option payments. The working
option has expired as of October 1, 2012.

On behalf of the Board of directors:

"Scott Sheldon"

Scott Sheldon
President
Gorilla Minerals Corp.

For further information please contact the Company's President, Scott Sheldon, at
(604) 725.18570r contact@gorillaresources.com.
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